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Docket Nos. 50-277; 50-278

Philadelphia Electric Company
ATTH: Mr. S. L. Daltroff

Vice President
Electric Production

2301 Market Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19101

Gentlemen:

Subject: Systematic Assessment of Licensee Performance (SALP)

On July 12, 1982, the NRC Region I SALP Board reviewed and evaluated the perfor-
mance of activities associated with the Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units
2 and 3. The results of that assessment are documented in Enclosure (1). A meet-
ing has been scheduled for July 27,1982 at your corporate offices to discuss the
assessment. That meeting is intended to provide a forum for candid discussions
about your perfomance.

At the meeting, you should be particularly prepared to address radiological con-
trols and fire protection / housekeeping. Also, any coments you may have regard-
ing our report may be discussed.

Please inform us in writing, within 20 days after our SALP meeting, of those ac-
tions you have taken or will take to improve your perfomance. Additionally,
you may include any coments you may have regarding the SALP report.

After we receive your response, we will place it, the enclosed report, and a sum-
mary of our findings and planned actions in the NRC Public Document Room.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely.

(kiginal Sismed be
Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Project and Resident

Programs
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